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AWARD-WINNING EXHIBIT COMES TO BATTLEFIELD
Dover, Tennessee—This Labor Day weekend, visit Fort Donelson National Battlefield for some in-depth education on life during the Civil war. “Southron’s, Ghosts of the Confederacy,” a visual tour of the people of the South and images from the Civil War period will be displayed at the park’s Visitor Center on September 2, 3, & 4, 2006. Admission is free.


The 24-ft. exhibit is exclusively devoted to the memory of the common soldier of the Confederacy, and it has won several awards, including Best in Show at the larger Civil War shows in Nashville, Dalton & Savannah, GA, and Gettysburg, PA. The collection contains weapons, swords, photographs, canteens, button, belt plates, and much more.

The exhibit will be open for the public during Labor Day Weekend from 9:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. each day. The owners of the collection will be available to answer questions regarding the artifacts on display. For more information about this program, visit our website, www.nps.gov/fodo or contact the Ranger staff at 931-232-5706.

